
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2024 

FUNDRAISING TERM 4  –  
ITEMS FOR SALE - FOYER - wooden toys, plants 
and Christmas Gifts will be available at different 
times.  
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE – tickets available from 
Monday 25th November. 
 
THANKS to those who supported our Trivia night!!!  
 
 
 

ENROLMENT FOR 2025 – the timetable for 2025 will be available early December. Enrolment 
forms will be available from week 8. 
All online member portals will be deactivated from 29th November 2024. You will not be able to 
access the portal until after your 2025 enrolment form has been received and processed. You 
will receive an email informing you when your portal is active and ready for your 2025 class 
selection. 

        CLASSES RESUME IN 2025 ON MONDAY 3RD FEBRUARY (before schools resume). 
 

LAST CHANCE - CLUB ITEMS STILL FOR SALE–
OFFER CLOSES DECEMBER 1ST, 2024  
If you are interested in any of the items listed below, 
please email info@sbagc.com.au with your name, 
mobile number and amount offered. 2 X 
SPEAKERS – no longer used – currently sitting on 
top of white shelves in the main hall(all offers 
considered)                                                                                                                                 
Petrol Whipper snipper – if interested, ask at front 
table and a viewing will be organised  

OFFICE CLOSURE– 
Our office will be closed from Friday 20th December 
until Wednesday 15th January, 2025. Please do not 
forget that our administration is only casual and do 
not work full time hours. 

WEEK 10 – the final week of term 
(16th – 22nd December).  
Christmas Games and Activities AS 
WELL AS Bring A Friend. 
Kindergym sessions will run as per the 
normal timetable. 
Afternoon Sessions - there will only be 
2 afternoon sessions from 4-5pm and 
5-6pm. 
If you attend a 6pm session you will 
need to attend either the 4pm or 5pm 
sessions.  
Saturday – there will only be one 
session from 9.30am till 10.30am 
Friends may attend - $10 each – pay 
on the day. 
Current registered participants are free 
(as part of term fees).  
It will be a week of fun Christmas 
oriented games and activities. 
 

WEEK 9 - Presentations will occur in 
the last 10 minutes of each class. 
Parents will need to arrive early to 
watch presentations. 
WG classes will receive awards at the 
WG competition and presentation on 
Sunday 8th December, 2024. 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES –  a timetable will be available in week 8. (2nd December) 
Activities will be run between the 16th January and Friday 31st January. More details coming 
soon. 
 

FEES 2025 – There will be a small increase to fees 
in 2025 to help us cover the increasing costs of 
wages, electricity, water, insurance and 
maintenance. 

Don’t forget our Heat Policy if it is very 
hot!!! 
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